
From:  Dale Easley 

To: Jesse James 

Date:  12/6/2005 11:04:11 AM 

Subject:  bulk EVS email 

 

Jesse, 

  

How's the following for an email to prospective EVS students? 

  

Dear XXX, 

  

I am pleased to learn of your interest in environmental science at the 

University of Dubuque.  We'd love for you to come visit us and learn more 

about our program.  The new science building is currently under construction, 

and we have established a cooperative program with the Audubon Center of the 

North Woods (http://www.audubon-center.com/).  This January one of our 

students is heading there to study wolves and lynxes.  In the Dubuque area are 

many opportunities for field studies and internships.  For example, students 

have interned at the National Mississippi River Museum and Aquarium 

(http://www.mississippirivermuseum.com/main.cfm), and we have ongoing studies 

of stream quality at the Mines of Spain Recreation Area 

(http://www.minesofspain.org/), Swiss Valley 

Park(http://www.dubuquecounty.com/Nature.cfm) and the Mississippi River.   

  

To learn more about our program and faculty, visit out web page at 

http://www.dbq.edu/academics/envirosci/evs.cfm.   My personal web page is at 

http://www.geocities.com/DaleEasley.  Please feel free to email me with 

questions about the program or about visiting us.   

  

Dale Easley 

Department of Natural and Applied Sciences 

University of Dubuque 

2000 University Avenue 

Dubuque, IA 52001 

phone: 563-589-3639 

fax: 563-589-3688 

  

Dale Easley 

Department of Natural and Applied Sciences 

University of Dubuque 

2000 University Avenue 

Dubuque, IA 52001 

phone: 563-589-3639 

fax: 563-589-3688 

  

PLEASE DO NOT FORWARD THIS EMAIL WITHOUT PRIOR PERMISSION 

 

 

 


